From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 10:16 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Ald Smith Gift Reporting: Belmont Village Books and Calendar

Hi Steve, 

I hope you had a Happy New Year and a holiday season!  

We've recently gotten a bit of a late holiday gift from Belmont Village, who's a recent addition to the 43rd Ward and is the new owner of the Nellie Black building at 710 W Fullerton Parkway.  

They've given us a book on centenarians that's worth $50 as well as a 2017 of undetermined value, and we were planning on displaying the book in our office as a reading guide for when we have visitors (something a bit more reader friendly than City of Chicago brochures) and to donate the calendar to a local charity. 

Please let me know if you need anything further!

Adam 

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
